
 

Sunday, January 24th, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

The prayer below reminds us that during this unique time we continue to look to God for guidance as well as to 

continue to support one another.  Please see the information below for the upcoming week of January 25th, 

2021. 

 
Our Lady of Grace Parish Virtual Visits 
We would like to thank Fr. Frank, Fr. Eduardo, as well as the administration and volunteers at Our Lady of 
Grace Parish for creating virtual videos to share with our students.  These virtual videos discuss bible 
passages and important topics of our faith.  We look forward to continuing our partnership with the Parish as 
they continue to support the spiritual development of all of our students. 
 
CSC Meeting 
 
Our Catholic School Council meeting will continue virtually on Wednesday, February 3rd, 2021 at 7:00 pm.  We 
look forward to seeing our members and any parents who wish to join the meeting to discuss pertinent 
information regarding the school year. 
 
YCDSB Mental Health Resources 
 

This Thursday is Bell Let’s Talk Day.  Resources are available to support the mental health and well-
being of our students and families.  Please visit the Mental Health and Well-Being page of the Board’s 
website. You can also stay up to date on information and resources from our Mental Health & Well-
Being Team by following them on Twitter @YCDSB_MH.YCDSB Mental Health Resources 

 
Technical Support for Parents 
 
Technical support is available to assist parents who may be experiencing technical issues at home.  Please 
visit the YCDSBvle Website and submit a ticket if you are in need of technical support. 

 
Kindergarten Registration for 2020-2021 School Year 
 
Holy Spirit has begun accepting registrations for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year.  Our Welcome to 
Kindergarten Website link is located on our school website https://hst.ycdsb.ca/.  To register please visit this 
link: YCDSB’s Kindergarten Registration. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/umTSxBk7TsFZYPE3AUdY6w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh5wMAP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueWNkc2IuY2EvbWVudGFsLWhlYWx0aC9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCl_8gM8FYIdYEaFSF2FudGhvbnkubW9kaWNhQHljZHNiLmNhWAQAAAAC
https://www.ycdsb.ca/mental-health/mental-health-ycdsb/
http://help.ycdsb.ca/vle/
https://hst.ycdsb.ca/
https://www.ycdsb.ca/admissions/


 
 
Twitter & School Website 
For information, including the parent weekly updates, please visit our website at Holy Spirit School Website 
You can also follow us on Twitter:  @HST_YCDSB 

 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

Principal 

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, January 25th, 2021 
 

Tuesday, January 26th, 2021  

Wednesday, January 27th, 2021  Gr. 6 VIP Virtual Visit 

Thursday, January 28th, 2021  Bell Let’s Talk Day 

Friday, January 29th, 2021 
 

 

 

 

hst.ycdsb.ca

